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ADDENDUM No. 1 
 

REQUEST FOR QUOTATIONS (RFQ).:  1220-040-2023-060 
 

TITLE:  STREET SHADE TREE PLANTING 
 

ADDENDUM ISSUE DATE:  AUGUST 24, 2023 

 DATE: 
 

 PREFER TO RECEIVE QUOTATIONS ON OR  
BEFORE SEPTEMBER 6, 2023 

 

 

 

INFORMATION FOR CONTRACTORS 
 
Contractors are advised that Addendum No. 1 to RFQ  1220-040-2023-060 is hereby issued by the 
City.  This Addendum shall form part of the contract documents and is to be read, interpreted, and 
coordinated with all other parts.  The following information is provided to answer questions raised by 
Contractors for the above-named project, to the extent referenced and shall become a part thereof. No 
consideration will be allowed for extras due to the Contractors or any sub-contractor not being familiar 
with this Addendum.  This Addendum No. 1 contains one (1) page. 
 
QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 
 
 
Q1. How will the warranty for the plants is going to work? What will fall on our plate?   
 
A1. Warranty of plant stock is not the responsibility of the planting Contractor. The Contractor is 

responsible for proper storage, care, and transportation of trees upon delivery to their yard up 
until planting. The Contractor will be responsible for replacing any trees damaged during storage 
and transportation. 
 

Q2. How is the plant's watering going to happen? 
               

A2. Storage irrigation may be needed during unseasonably warm dry spring months up until trees 
are planted. Watering after planting is not the responsibility of the Contractor. 

  
All Addenda will become part of the Contract Documents. 
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